9/19/2022

Mr. Betley,

The lot north of Fireside Restaurant has a water service line running from the center of the building
(north side) north to the long Mille Lacs building north of Fireside and sewer is approximately 50 feet
behind the fireside. | have attached a document pertinent to the above description.

With that being said, the lot in question is available to get water and sewer from the City of McGregor
but it would have to be annexed into the city since it is currently in Jevne Township.

If you have any questions or concerns, please contact Jeff Budnick at 218-839-5317.

Thank you,

Brittany Sorensen
City Clerk



